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Alabama Power Company*

600 North 18th Street
Post Office Box 2641
Birmingham, Alabama 35291
Telephone 205 783-6090 '

R. P. Mcdonald
Senior Vice President
Flintndge Building AlabamaPower

March 11,1985 re suw,e- r : s .

Docket Nos. 50-348
50-364

1

Director, Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Ms. R. M. Diggs

Joseph H. Farley Nuclear P1 ant - Units 1 and 2
Fees for Annual Requalification Examination Change Request

Gentlemen:

By letter dated February 6,1985, the NRC informed Alabama Power
Company of charges required for review of the subject change request.
Enclosed is a check for $150.00 to cover the appitcation fee.

If you have any questions, please advise.

Yours very tr y,
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R. P. McDonal

RPM / JAR:gri-D42
Enclosure
cc: Mr. L. B. Long

Mr. J. P. O' Reilly
Mr. E. A. Reeves
Mr. W. H. Bradford
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FEB 6 1985

Docket Nos. 50-348
and 50-364

Alabama Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. P. Mcdonald r

Senior Vice President
Post Office Box 2641
Birmingham, Alabama 35291

Gentlemen :

We have received a copy of your application dated January 2,1985, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (0NRR) for review.
This application requested a one-time change to the requalification
training program schedule for written examinations for the Joseph M. Farley
Nuclear Plant Unit Nos.1 and 2. Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170 were not
remitted with your application.

Since your application was filed after the June 20, 1984 effective date
of the revision to 10 CFR 170 on fees, it is subject to the provisions
of the revised rule. This rule requires licensees to remit an application
fee of $150 with each application for license amendment, relief, exemption
and other request. Therefore, it is requested that your Company remit the
required application fee of $150 for your January 2 request. Your Company
will be billed for any additional costs for the review of your application
in accordance with 10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21.

Sincerely,
.
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Reb M. Diggs ;6

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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